
 

Hosted by the Office of the College Head, New College. 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

New College Financial Series Proudly Presents: 
 
 

 

     ”FINANCIAL LITERACY WORKSHOP”     
 

   
             

 
 
 

   

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

It is important that you have the knowledge and skills to make responsible financial  
decisions with confidence. 

 
Come join the discussion on: 

 
 

OSAP Repayment 
 

with 
 

Student Financial Services  
 

 
WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 9, 2019 

 
 HARRY CROWE Room, 109 Atkinson Building 

 
                                                                                             2:45pm – 4:00pm 
 

 

        Everyone welcome! 
 

   LIGHT REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED 
  

To register and secure your seat, please visit: http://www.yorku.ca/newcol/forms/view.php?id=123 
 
 

Should you have any questions, please email newcol@yorku.ca or 
contact the Office of the College Head at 416-736-5233. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

York’s Community for BCOM, BHRM, ITEC and BDEM         New College 

mailto:newcol@yorku.ca

